
Note to anyone reviewing this Administrative Record: 

Although this Memorandum of Agreement has not been officially approved and adopted, the 
State and Federal Natural Resource Trustees and Marathon Oil Company have been cooperating 
in the spirit of this document. 

Marion Boulden 
Natural Resource Specialist 
Louisiana Oil Spill Coordinator's Office 


